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From: DRENGSON, JODI M
To: Jesse Franzblau
Subject: RE: FOIA Request CBP-2021-059835: Follow up to phone conversation
Date: Tuesday, July 6, 2021 5:21:06 AM

Thank you, I have made comments in the request.

Thank you,

Jodi Drengson
U.S. Customs and Border Protection
FOIA Division
Office of the Commissioner
Gov’t Information Specialist/SME

P Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From: Jesse Franzblau <jfranzblau@heartlandalliance.org> 
Sent: Friday, July 2, 2021 9:31 AM
To: DRENGSON, JODI M <JODI.M.DRENGSON@CBP.DHS.GOV>
Subject: RE: FOIA Request CBP-2021-059835: Follow up to phone conversation

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of DHS. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize
and/or trust the sender. If you feel this is a suspicious-looking email, please report by using the Report Phish button
option.

Good morning,
Thank you for taking the time for a call and for following up on this FOIA request. Your outline below
is correct. The only addition is:

Policy guidance related to the decision to enact en mass hearings for 8 U.S.C. § 1325 and
§1326 prosecutions (commonly referred to as Operation Streamline) in 2018 in San Diego.
Policy guidance and related records that discuss the Consequence Delivery System.

Thank you again for your attention to this case, and please let me know if another call would be
helpful.

Sincerely,
Jesse

Jesse Franzblau, Senior Policy Analyst | Pronouns: he/him/his
National Immigrant Justice Center 
Washington, DC Office
Tel: 202-276-2569
Email: jfranzblau@heartlandalliance.org 
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Sent: Wednesday, June 23, 2021 4:02 PM
To: Jesse Franzblau <jfranzblau@heartlandalliance.org>
Subject: FOIA Request CBP-2021-059835: Follow up to phone conversation
 
Jesse,
 
Thank you for taking the time to talk to me this afternoon regarding your FOIA request.  As per our
conversation, you are seeking change in policy that took place in 2018 regarding 8 U.S.C. § 1325 and
§1326 prosecutions in San Diego, as well as any change in policy that took place as the result of the
new administration.  As far as the bullets below:
 

Policy guidance used by CBP Enforcement Officers when making referrals for 8 U.S.C. § 1325
and §1326 prosecutions for individuals who expresses fear of persecution or return to their
home country.
Policy guidance used to determine when U.S. attorneys from CBP Prosecutions Units or
Enforcement officers are assigned to prosecute Operation Streamline or 8 U.S.C. § 1325 or 8
U.S.C. § 1326 cases.
 

You are seeking nation-wide policy that is currently in use.
 
Please advise if what I outlined above is correct so I may inform the component offices.
 
Thank you,
 
Jodi Drengson
U.S. Customs and Border Protection
FOIA Division
Office of the Commissioner
Gov’t Information Specialist/SME
 

P Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
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